Howard Prary School

Tuesday 24" January 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 visit to Croydon Mosque and Islamic Centre on Monday 6 February 2023

We have arranged a visit for year 4 children to the Croydon Mosque and Islamic Centre in Thornton Heath on Monday
6" February 2023.

The visit is to support our work in Religious Education on Islam, Authority and Worship.

The visit will give the children the opportunity to look at the features of a mosque, and find out about the work of the
mosque. The children will not be taking part in any form of worship.

We will leave school at 9:15am and take the bus to the mosque. Children should wear school uniform, comfortable
shoes, and clothing appropriate to the weather. We will return to school in time for your child to have their lunch at
school as usual.

Please complete the permission slip below to let us know if your child can go on the visit and return it by Thursday 2
February 2023.

There is a need for a limited number of parents to accompany the children on the visit to support groups of children.
Adults may be asked to remove their shoes when entering the Mosque and to wear a head covering.
Please let us know if you would like to help on this visit.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Fallon and Miss Oasgood
Year 4 Class Teachers

Year 4 Visit to Croydon Mosque and Islamic Centre
Please return to your child’s class teacher either via email or hard copy on or before Thursday 2"! February 2023

Child’s Name:

Class:

| agree that my child can take part in the visit to Croydon Mosque and Islamic Centre. I:'

| would be interested in accompanying the children on the visit. I:I

Signed Date:
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Head Teacher: Jackie De Saulles (B.Ed.)
Telephone:020 8688 4216
Email: office@howard.croydon.sch.uk
Website: www.howard.croydon.sch.uk
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